


The monthly two-hour meeting starts at 09:00
with a social event with refreshments, followed by
a brief business meeting, followed by the guest
speaker. This month's speaker, Mike Kelley,
recently moved to The Villages from
Independence, Oregon, where he had been
president of EAA 292 for the past four years. He
launched the Chapter's VMC and IMC clubs. He
has owned and flown a variety of both certified
and experimental aircraft over the past 35 years
and is currently flying a Sonex that he finished in
2012 and a Lancair that he completed in 2019.
Mike will reflect on his July 2022 flight in a VFR
only non ADSB Llght Sport aircraft from Oregon
to Florida. The presentation will cover the
extensive planning and preparation for the multi-
day trip. He will discuss many of the issues and
concerns that needed to be addressed including
ADSB airspace, aircraft prep, weather,
oxygen,pilot fatigue, density altitude, APRS
tracking, and emergency contingencies. He will
also discuss how that preparation impacted the
actual execution of the flight.

Directions: Meeting will be at the FBO (Right Rudder

Aviation) on the SE Corner of the Inverness Airport (INF).
Both Ramp & Auto Parking are available.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



